Deb Nelson

From:

Booster President <paselementarybooster@gmail.com>

Sent:

Friday, September 5, 2025 2:26 PM

To:

Deb Nelson

Subject:

Rental of Westview Park

Deb.

The Pipestone Area Elementary Boosters would like to reserve **Westview Park** again this year for our annual **Back to School Bash** on **Wednesday, September 24th**. We are requesting use of the concession stand, bathrooms, 10 extra picnic tables, and 4 extra garbage bins.

Below is the letter I've written to the City Council asking if they would consider waiving the rental fees for this event, as they so kindly did last year.

Thank you for your help!

Jessica

Deb, Dan, and Council Members,

On behalf of the Pipestone Area Elementary Boosters, I would like to sincerely thank you for waiving the rental fees for our Back to School Bash last year. Because of your support, we were able to welcome more than 500 students and their families for a free evening of food, fun, and community. It truly made a difference.

We are excited to host this event again on **Wednesday, September 24th at Westview Park**. To keep this event free for all families, we respectfully ask that you once again consider waiving the rental fees for the park, concession stand, bathrooms, extra picnic tables, and garbage bins.

Your continued support helps us provide an unforgettable, no-cost event for our elementary students and their families, and we are so grateful for your partnership.

With appreciation, Jessica Winter President, Pipestone Area Elementary Boosters